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Thursday 18th April 2024 
 
Re: school closure 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that Perry Hall Primary School will be closed for all pupils on Thursday 2nd May 
2024 due to Polling Day. This closure is applicable to pupils in Twos, Nursery, Reception and Years 1 to 5. 
Please note that only Year 6 pupils who have received a separate letter inviting them to a SATs booster 
morning are expected to be on site that day. 

On the following day, Friday 3rd May 2024, we will be putting on a special ‘all day breakfast’ lunch for children 
who wish to have dinner and we will also be hosting a special whole school sporting event and welcome all 
pupils to come to school in their sports clothes (this does not have to be PE kit). 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind all parents/carers that non-school uniform attire should remain 
suitable and appropriate for the school setting. 

When considering an outfit for non-school uniform day, please ensure your child wears sensible clothing 
including suitable shoes, avoiding cropped tops, short shorts, potentially offensive slogans and excessive 
jewellery (stud earrings are permitted). Additionally, considering the unpredictable British weather, it is 
advisable to dress your child according to the weather conditions on the day. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming events, please do not hesitate to speak 
to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continuous support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Robinson and Mrs Dodd 

Assistant Headteachers 
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